
 
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Plainville Inland Wetlands Commission 

 

FROM:  Garrett Daigle, Assistant Planner 

 

SUBJECT:  March 7th, 2018 Meeting Cancellation 

 

DATE:  March 6th, 2018 

 

 

Staff was unable to contact the Chairperson; however, we have made the call to cancel the March 7th Meeting 

due to the predicted severe weather. Staff will attempt to schedule a special meeting later in the month to 

allow the applicants to proceed. Please contact me with any questions.  

 

P L A I N V I L L E 

ONE CENTRAL SQUARE, PLAINVILLE, CONNECTICUT 

06062-1955 

T O W N  O F 

Garrett Daigle 

Assistant Planner 
(860) 793-0221, Extension 213 

(Fax 860-747-1123) 


